
Register now!Friday 22 OctoberSupporting children with hearing loss
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‘NextSense’ is a registered trade mark of Royal Institute for Deaf and Blind Children (ABN 53 443 272 865)

Join NextSense in celebrating Loud Shirt Day.

Wear your loudest shirt while helping raise 
awareness and vital funds for children with 
hearing loss.

Host a loud morning tea, a party in the park with 
friends and family, a gathering at work, or get 
your child’s school involved. The sky’s the limit!

Scan the QR code 
to register, and 
learn more.

Be loud
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